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THE PRIME MINISTER 4 May, 1982.

p,..
It was very thoughtful of you to ring on 21 April.

In times of trouble the links of friendship which bind

the Commonwealth are particularly visible. The staunch support

of our Commonwealth friends has been especially welcome in the

last few weeks.

But I am particularly grateful to you for your help in

securing the adoption of United Nations Security Council

Resolution 502 as well as for your kind offer of further

assistance as necessary. I know that you see very clearly

why it is that Argentine aggression has to be resisted and it

was good to receive your encouragement the other day.

His Excellency Commander L.F.S. Burnham, 0.E., S.C.


